Friday, June 13, 2003








TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN








Dear Sir / Madam





May case was handed in to the Administrative Decision Tribunal last month. 





After reading the President Report submitted to ADT and examining the copy of my documents included I have contacted ADT and ask for an advice related to the documents submitted. I was advised to contact ADB. 





I am concern about the documents submitted to ADT, as I believe that I have provided a lot of important material to ADB that should be included. The documents missing (the documents between the University and me) are the vital evidence about the victimisation I was subject too and without that evidence my case is ‘weak’.





I cannot explain why some documents are submitted to ADT two, three times and some very important were removed. At this point I do not wish to make any assumptions or to blame anybody however I do feel that my case lost in the ‘strength’ due to the missing evidence. Given that my documents were 3 years in the ADB, went through the hands of two caseworkers, one would say that ADB has plenty of time to read, examine and finally choose what to include. 





In any case, please advice whether I should submit the missing documents directly to ADT or whether you (ADB) should forward the rest. I would feel much better to submit the evidence personally. I ask you to take my past experience into consideration and allowed me to submit the documents myself.





I am awaiting your instructions





Sincerely





Vesna
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ENGLISH IS MY SECOND LANGUAGE








TRUTH WIL FIRST BE RIDICULED, THEN VIOLENTLY OPPOSED, AND FINALLY ACCEPTED AS SELF-EVIDENT


                                                                                 Arthur Schopenhauer 1788-1860











